Brenda Mariano-Paz

From: Brenda Mariano-Paz

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 2:26 PM

To: Brenda Mariano-Paz

Subject: FW: Title I Allocation - Important Info

Attachments: 1 Census 2014 Memo.docx; Copy of 1 State Census data.xls; Copy of California Census
2014.xls

From: Brenda Mariano-Paz

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 1:24 PM
Cc: Michael Bachicha

Subject: Title I Allocation - Important Info

Hello to All,

Please see email from Michael Bachicha and CDE below regarding Title | Allocation.

Thanks,
Brenda

Attach/

Brenda Mariano-Paz
Administrative Assistant Il
{ State & Federal Programs

6 Educational Services Branch

=== Santa Clara County Office of Education

7 1290 Ridder Park Drive MC 221
San Jose, CA 95131-2304
(408) 453-4322
Fax (408) 453-3666
brenda mariano-paz@sccoe.org

From: Michael Bachicha

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 11:21 AM
To: Brenda Mariano-Paz

Subject: for our contacts

Hello all,
Many of you may have received the message below from CDE. This is the data the federal
government uses to allocate Title | to states and then the state uses to allocate Title | to

districts. There is nothing you can do regarding the population data, but you can review the district
boundaries they are using and verify those for accuracy.

Michael Bachicha



Dear State and Federal Program Directors:

Attached are: (1) a memo concerning the 2014 local educational agency (LEA) poverty and
population data that the Census Bureau recently published; (2) a spreadsheet comparing the 2014
Census data by State with the 2013 data, and (3) a spreadsheet containing the 2014 Census data
broken out by LEA for California. The U.S. Department of Education (ED) plans to use these data to
calculate fiscal year (FY) 2016 (school year 2016-2017) Title I, Part A LEA allocations. (These data
are also available on the Census Bureau’s website at http://www.census.gov/did/www/saipe/.)

Please read the memo carefully because it is important that you review the data and verify the
accuracy of the boundary survey data on which these data are based. If you have any questions or
concerns about this material, please contact the Census Bureau at the telephone number or e-mail
address shown in the memo before March 8, 2016.

If you have any questions, please contact Leslie Sharp, Education Fiscal Consultant in the
Categorical Allocations and Management Office at the California Department of Education by phone
at (916) 323-4977 or by email at Isharp@cde.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Mindi

Mindi Yates, TA.D.

Education Programs Consultant

California Department of Education

Title | Program and Policy Guidance Office
1430 N Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 319.0789




